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A Provider Communication to Pharmacy 
Providers Regarding Prescriptions 
Written by OPRA Providers is Now 
Available 
 

Effective June 1, 2014, the Department will extend the following 

emergency override option, to allow payment for all prescriptions 

for Medicaid fee-for-service members ordered by a provider not yet 

enrolled as an OPRA provider, until further notice. 

 

For more detailed billing information, please review the provider 

communication here.  
 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible.  
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

 

mailto:emednyalert@csc.com
https://www.emedny.org/ProviderManuals/Pharmacy/PDFS/opra-emergency-override-extension-5-28-14.pdf

